SAFEGUARDING REPORT October 2022
To be effective in Safeguarding we need to have knowledge and awareness.  We need to be aware of potential safeguarding issues, to recognise them and to know how to keep our members (including ourselves) safe.  It is essential then that at least two members in each branch has Safeguarding Training.

The training courses available are

· Basic Awareness of Safeguarding

· Foundations

· Raising Awareness of Domestic Abuse.

Those of you who have already done the Basic Awareness course will not need to repeat it, but Foundations will need to be refreshed every 3 years.  Raising Awareness of Domestic abuse is quite a new but very valuable course which I would recommend to you.

These courses are all available online at   https://safeguardingtraining.cofeportal.org 
For those who cannot access this online training, please contact me as there may be an opportunity to have a face-to-face course.

I know many of you are due to refresh your training and I will contact the branches about this, however many of you will have done safeguarding training with Newcastle Diocese for other roles in the Church, please let me know if you have done this as you will not have to repeat it for Mothers’ Union.
Please keep safe and be aware
Sheila Walker
Tel:  01434 322369

Mobile:  07731761423

Email:  sm59walker@gmail.com
